
2022-23 Calendar of Events  

September 10: Sisters Who Brunch 

Please join us as we gather with other sorority 

women to catch up after the summer, enjoy a 

delicious brunch and support a most worthy 

cause, Parker’s House for Women. You all should 

have received a registration form via email but 

if not, reach out to Chris. We would love to fill 

two tables with Pi Phis! The brunch will be in the 

Palmetto ballroom, beginning at 11 a.m. RSVP 

deadline is September 2nd. The cost is $40.  

 

[ If you are 

unable to 

attend but wish to make a donation towards 

much needed toiletries for the women at the 

shelter, contact Allison for details at 

allisonrsmith@comcast.net] 

November 2: Lunch & Lecture 

We will be heading to The Learning Center 

located at 3025 Bull Street for a stimulating 

lecture by Associated Press consultant and 

former professor Bruce 

Mallard. Dr. Mallard will speak 

on the origins, rationales, and 

interesting historical saga of 

the Electoral College, an institution that has 

come under attack in recent years. Is it brilliant 

in its levelling  of the playing field amongst the 

states; or is it an obsolete abacus for awarding 

the presidency? The lecture begins at noon; we 

will arrange carpooling from The Landings. Lunch 

to follow at nearby Ardsley Station. Checks 

payable to Pi Beta Phi Alumnae Club of Savannah 

for $15 ($10 if you are a member of SCI) are 

due by October 24. Please mail or tube to Sue 

Souls, 206 Yam Gandy Road, Savannah 31411.  

 

 

 

December 8: Holiday Cocktail Party 

Andrea and Robert Felkins will be hosting our 

annual party in their Marshwood 

home at 2 Cannon Lane (in the 

Landings, just off Wiley Bottom)  

Husbands/partners also invited 

for this festive event which will run from 6-8 

p.m. We are asking everyone to bring an 

appetizer to share and unwrapped children’s 

books for our book drive. We provide wine, soft 

drinks and bottled water. RSVP to Allison Smith, 

allisonrsmith@comcast.net, by December 3rd. 

Please let her know if you are bringing a guest 

and if you require a gate pass. 

February 5: Gospel Brunch 

Good Times Jazz Bar & Restaurant, 107 West 

Broughton Street, is the setting for our brunch 

at noon. Come enjoy some delicious food (Chef 

Joe Randall is at the helm) with your sisters 

while listening to some uplifting entertainment. 

The brunch menu features a nice assortment of 

a la carte items. To secure our reservation and 

be seated downstairs where 

the singers perform, we need 

to reserve early and pay a 

$10 per person fee which will 

be credited towards our 

brunch bill. If you would like to attend, please 

send $10 payable to Allison Smith, 4 Skimmar 

Circle, Savannah 31411 by December 15. 

Carpooling will be available from The Landings. 

April 29: Founders Day 

And back to Vic’s on the River we go for another 

delicious lunch and very special afternoon 

together. Invitations and more information will 

be available in March. For now, please save the 

date.  

Pi Beta Phi Alumnae Club of Savannah 

 

 

Visit our website for information and any updates  

www.PiPhiSavannah.org 


